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EXTENSIONS AT HOME:


Read a story to your child. After the book is done, ask your child, “What did you find interesting or what’s your favorite part?”


Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.starfall.com" �www.starfall.com�. Try some of the alphabet games! 








WHAT ARE WE DOING IN SCHOOL?





Theme:  Fairy Tales - The Three Billy Goats Gruff  





What’s happening in centers:  We continued to act out fairy tales and practiced switching roles.  We made props to help us dramatize.





What Reading & Writing Skills are being practiced?  We continued to learn about letters and sounds as we wrote. We continued to play small group games. This week, we added I Have, Who Has? Sounds. Also, we are learning to break apart words into separate sounds. For example, for the word pig, we say the whole word “PIG.” Then, we say each individual sound- /p/, /i/, /g/. Finally, we say the whole word again “PIG.” This will help us hear all sounds in words and enable us to become better readers and writers! 


 


What Math Skills are being practiced?  We practiced matching shapes and naming shapes playing I Have, Who Has Shapes. We played a game called Top it to count and compare sets, We got to know triangles and made Number Boards to reinforce counting skills and principles and visualize the “one more” counting pattern. 





CALENDAR REMINDERS





School Calendar Can be found at � HYPERLINK "http://aes.seekonk.sharpschool.com/calendar" �http://aes.seekonk.sharpschool.com/calendar�





Birthdays


Luke – Sept. 4


Jaxson C- Sept. 14 


Mrs. Pereira- Sept. 22


Travis- Sept. 23


 








Ms. Boudreau’s Home/School Connection


A newsletter connecting home and school environments


http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com





FALL ISSUE # 4


Date: Sept.21, 2019





WISH LIST:





Skinny, black dry erase markers


Seasonal stickers


Velcro Dots





THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH FOR ALL OF YOUR DONATIONS FROM LAST WEEK!!!! 








Web Site:





� HYPERLINK "http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com" �http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com�





Be sure to visit our site for a “window” into what has been happening in Kindergarten! 





This newsletter is designed to give you information about what we are doing in school and give you ideas of activities you can do at home with your child. I will highlight some activities and key concepts from our day to give you a picture of a day in the life of your kindergartner. 





�Spotlight Activity:  Share the News:


 During Opening Group, we find a partner, think about a topic and then share with that person. 


 This teaches us how to:


Take turns in a conversation.


Think about a particular topic and use an expanded vocabulary when discussing it.





Some topics this week included: What is one of the class rules? What makes  you happy? What do you like about school? What was your favorite role to play in the Three Billy Goats Gruff? 





�





Food for Thought:


An excerpt from an educational article


Parent’s Guide to Preparing Your Child for School





Social Readiness





Social readiness is also very important. Children need to learn to get along with other children, obey rules, share, take turns, and to leave their parents during school. To prepare your child socially, you should: 


Set rules and give punishments when they are broken. 


Give your child a bedtime and a time for meals. 


Talk to your child about how to play and talk with other children. 


Teach your child to take turns and share. 


Try to get your child to finish hard tasks once they have started them. 


Help your child to think about the feelings of others. 


Let your child know of some good ways to express his or her feelings. 


Tell your child that hitting, biting, and screaming are not allowed. 


Be sure to kiss and hug your child many times a day. 











